
 
Easter Arrangements 2021 

 
 School will finish on Wednesday 31st March for the Easter 
Holidays for all pupils.  It will be a normal full day in 
school.   

 

 Children should wear their uniform as normal. 

 

 Staggered entry and collection times as normal for all year 
groups. 

 

 The school will reopen to all year groups on Monday 12th 
April. 

 

Have a lovely Easter break. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

 

Mrs S. McCafferty 


